
Year 10 gained places on the 

Universify initiative for summer 

of 2023.

These students will be travelling 

to Oxford in August for a week 

long residential to experience 

university life. They will live in 

student accommodate and 

experience a range of degree 

subjects. This is fully funded 

places provided by the 

Universify scheme. They will 

also receive 1-to-1 mentoring 

from an Oxford graduate every 

month of Year 11 and attend a 

Spring revision residential in 

Easter of Year 11.

Congratulations Year 10!


